OPEN TO ALL
In the year 1931, a group of five sisters, arrived at Iver Heath, England, sent by their Mother Foundress, Blessed Mother Elisabeth Hesselblad from the Bridgettine Mother House in Rome, to open a house of prayer and hospitality to all. 
It was a small, wooden house of gracious Tudor style, standing on the quiet Fulmer Common Road, running out of Iver Heath. A high hedge shielded the house and garden from the road. Behind it are woodlands and a country lane leading to the historic little village of Fulmer.
Eventually the house was enlarged to accommodate more guests, and has had an added attraction of a conference centre. In 2012 – 2013 the house has been refurbished. The house is open to all, welcomes Christian and non- Christian, also all nationalities and is open to all through the year.
OUR FACILITIES
It is ideal for groups of retreats, for ecumenical meetings, conferences and those who would like to spend a few days in peace and tranquillity. The Guest House has a Chapel, Lounge, Conference hall, Dining room and a large garden and a fruit orchard.
All rooms Single, Twin, Family and also disabled, are all en-suite, equipped with shower; central heating; T.V and WI-FI. This for B&B, full or half board at your request. 
